
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Community Partner and Friend of Lambrick Park Athletics,  

 

Our Lambrick Park community is growing, we have many exciting athletics programs, enthusiastic students, an 

outstanding, dedicated faculty and solid parent support.  

Several costs are associated with running over 22 athletic teams at Lambrick Park, costs include - medical kit 

supplies, equipment, and apparel along with travel expenses. As you may be aware, budget cuts for extracurricular 

programs, especially athletics, has caused hardship for many athletic programs. We are reaching out to our 

community to help us continue to fund these very active and growing athletic programs here at Lambrick Park.  

 

Last year, over 10 of our teams made Island and Provincial Championships! More than 250 of Lambrick Park 

students participated in 1 or more of our school based teams. A few of our athletic programs include: Field Hockey, 

Rowing, Soccer, Basketball, Track and Field and so many more.  

 

We have several new teams this year and are rejuvenating many of our programs at the school, our community 

and school enrollment is growing. To run a very competitive and successful athletics program, our teams need 

financial support. 

 

We are reaching out to our alumni community for donations to help us continue to fund our very active and 

growing athletics program here at Lambrick Park 

 

Thank you in advance for donation consideration and helping our school reach the goal of making Lambrick Park 

athletic programs one of the best in Victoria. Your generosity will go a long way toward making our athletics 

program a huge success. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gary Baker        Tina Pierik 

Lambrick Park Athletic Director      Lambrick Park Principal 

gbaker@sd61.bc.ca       tpierik@sd61.bc.ca  

Lambrick Park Secondary School 

 
4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C.   V8N 3L1 
Phone: 250-477-0181   Fax #: 250-477-0143 

 

Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca                            Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 
 

Tina Pierik, Principal                                           Nancy McAleer, Vice Principal                                         Barry Janzen, Vice Principal
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